
West Carroll Special School District will be accepting sealed bids for 
paving and concrete work at all three schools in the West Carroll Special 
District. The paving bid pack may be obtained only after a physical walk 
through of the properties with Mark Wright, Maintenance Director. 

West Carroll Special School District will be accepting sealed bids for 
Metal Detectors. 

To set up an appointment contact Mark Wright at 731-662-4200. 

West Carroll Special School District reserves the right to accept or reject 
any and all bids. 
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NOTICE TO BID


